
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

LETTER No. UFBU/2021/04                                      Date: 07.04.2021 
 
To 
 
Shri Rajkiran Rai. G. 
Chairman 
Indian Banks’ Association 
Mumbai 
 
Dear Sir, 

DISCUSSIONS ON RESIDUAL ISSUES 
 

You are aware that while finalizing the wage revision Settlement in 
November, 2020, some of the issues and demands like 5 Day Banking, 
Updation of Pension, Grid Holidays, uniform business hours in Branches, etc. 
raised by Workmen Unions and Officers Associations could not be discussed 
in detail and resolved, for want of time.   
 

As a follow up measure, these issues were discussed by the IBA with the 
Workmen Unions on 10th December, 2020 and with Officers Associations on 
4th January, 2021.  There is a need to further discuss these issues and find 
amicable solutions. 
 

Hence, we request you to fix a date at the earliest for further discussions on 
these issues.  
 

Thanking you, 
 

                                                                                             Yours faithfully,     

 
 

UNITED FORUM OF BANK UNIONS 

(AIBEA-AIBOC-NCBE-AIBOA-BEFI-INBEF-INBOC-NOBW-NOBO) 

C/o. State Bank of India, LHO, Plot No.1, Sector-17A, Chandigarh - 160 017 

Phone (Office) : 0172-4567142, 4567042, 2702518 Fax – 0172-2721716 

Mobile – 09417032548 e-Mail – ufbu.chd@gmail.com      
                               SANJEEV K. BANDLISH 
                          Convenor 


